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Summer Poem: 

 “In Summer” 

Pour on lotion, 
Rub it in. 

Perfect for 
My Summer skin.   

On my bike 
Or in the pool, 
A sip of water 

Keeps me cool. 

Shades are on, 
Flip-flops, too. 

In Summer there’s 
So much to do! 

 
~ Liana Mahoney 

 

 Summer Song:  

“Take Me Out to the Ocean” 

(tune:  Take Me Out to the 
Ballgame) 

Take me out to the ocean. 

Take me out to the beach. 

Show me the foamy waves 
rolling there 

As I breathe in the salty air! 

Let me look, look, look at the 
ocean 

See the sea and explore 

For it’s fun to dive from the 
top 

To the ocean floor! 

 

 

 

 

 Happy Birthday, America! 

        It’s July already!  Wow…how did it get here so 
quickly?!!  Here, at CELC, we are powering our way through the heat 
and humidity and doing our best to have a great time.  School will be 
starting before we know it!   
 
PLEASE REMEMBER… all children MUST have a water bottle!  With 
the unbelievable heat that we have been having, staying hydrated is 
of the utmost importance. 
 
Clothing requests: We have a number of children who have potty accidents 
and have no spare clothing.  Please make sure that your child has extra 
labeled clothing in case of such an accident.  Also, if we have sent your child 
home in clothing that we had on hand, please return the clothing, washed. 
  
Summer Campers:   Please remember that children should be here no 
later than 8:30 on all field trip days.  Also, on regular days, all children 
must be clocked in no later than 9:00 AM each morning.  This will be 
enforced. 

 

 

 

Happenings… 

We will be closed on Thursday & Friday, 
July 4th & 5th in observance of 
Independence Day.  We will re-open on 
Monday, July 8th, at 6:00 AM, and resume 
our normal schedule. 

 

 IMPORTANT 

When called to pick up your child for illness or any other reason, 
that child must be picked up within one hour.  Also, it is very 
important that we have a working phone number to call in case of 
emergencies.  Please update the office with any change of 
information. 

 
 



 

in other news…  
 

Season’s Celebrations 
 

• July 4th & 5th Thursday & 
Friday - we will be 
closed 

• August 7th – Last day of 
Summer Camp 

• August 8th – First day of 
Central schools  

• August 12th – First day of 
our new school year 

 

Recipe of the Month: 

Quick Queso 

Ingredients: 
2 oz. (1/2 c.) packed shredded 
Cheddar  
2 oz. (1/2 c.) packed shredded 
Pepperjack cheese  
1/3 c. very finely chopped 
Vidalia onion  
1/3 c. very finely chopped red 
pepper  
1 oz. cream cheese, at room 
temperature  
1 med . jalapeño, seeded and 
finely chopped 
1 tbsp. finely chopped fresh 
cilantro  
 

Directions: 
 

Combine all of the 
ingredients in a bowl, then 
use a fork to gently but 
thoroughly combine. 
Refrigerate the queso for 
up to 2 days. 
 
 

 

 

 

   School supply lists and school calendars for the 
upcoming 2024-2025 school year will be ready 
soon.  Also, we hope to have new editions of our 
Parent Handbook ready for August-September.  If 

you have any questions, please see the front office. 

Lastly, if you have changed any pertinent information  (address, 
phone numbers, etc), please update with the front office. 

 

  

 What’s Due:  
 

Centerwide – All yearly registrations will be billed August 5th and 

must be paid by August 16th. This fee is $175.00.  If you want this fee 
taken out via Tuition Express, please inform the front office.  

Preschool and PreK-4 - Three’s and Four’s have curriculum 

fees (Book Fees) that are due.   If not already paid, please pay 
these fees immediately.  The charge for the Preschool is 
$75.00, and the charge for PreK-4 is $110.00.  This covers all 
ABeka curriculum and workbooks for the upcoming school year. 

• There are a few who have not paid their Summer 
Activity fees.  For your child to continue in our summer 
camp program, this fee must be paid immediately. 
 

 

 

 
 

 

You and your child are important to us.  

Should you wish to share something good a teacher has done 

 or if you ever have a concern, please: 

Call:  Bob Lansing     Telephone:  225-261-1743 

 

 


